
  

 

Request for Quotation – IT Equipment for South Sudan – 09th October 

2017  

 

PFSCM hereby solicits quotations for the supply of IT equipment for the respective quantities in the 

attached document.  

This Request for Quotation is open to all legally-constituted companies that can provide the requested 

products and have legal capacity to deliver in the country of South Sudan, or through an authorized 

representative.  

Bidding will be conducted in accordance with PFSCM’s procurement processes, award will be based on 

“best value” according to the following criteria which may include, but are not limited to: lead time, 

quality of products, price, registration status in country of delivery, vendor performance etc.  

 

Any resulting contract shall be subject to the PFSCM terms and conditions.  

 

Please take the following into consideration:  

• Please indicate best EXW unit price  

• Please indicate best DDP unit price for delivery to Juba, South Sudan.  

• Please indicate DDP Place.  

• Please indicate registration status in South Sudan.  

• Please indicate weight and volume of each item 

• Please share the licenses and certifications 

• Please complete all the columns in the Request for Quotation sheet.  

 

Please note the following:  

• Validity of prices should be 90 days;  

• Please note that the information from the quotation will be used for publications.  

 

Offers must be received by PFSCM not later than Friday, October 13, 2017, by 5:00pm (GMT+1) to 

mmugisha@nl.pfscm.org.  

Questions or requests for further clarifications should be submitted in writing to email: 

mmugisha@nl.pfscm.org.   

 


